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Request: 
 
Our freedom of information request relates to the Care Act and Children and Families Act. 
Our request is 
 
How many young carers were assessed through the statutory assessment process via 
Adults Social care or Children’s Services from October 1st 2017 to September 30th 2018. 
It would be helpful to have this figure split (one figure for Adult Services and one for 
Children Services) 
 
Response: 
 
93 
 
All via Children's Services as Adults would not assess Children through their statutory 
framework, they would refer them to Children's Services. 


